
By Speed post   
RTI Matter 

DPE-GM-/00176/2014-GM   
Government of India   

Ministry of Heavy Industries & Public Enterprises 
Department of Public Enterprises 

                            ******* 
Public Enterprises Bhawan, 

Block No.14, C.G.O. Complex, 
Lodhi Road, New Delhi-110003. 

 

Dated: 25th November, 2014 
To 
Shri  Sudhakar, 
C-543, Anuvijay Township,  
Radhapuram, Tirunel, Veli, 
(TamilNadu) – 627120.   

 
Subject: - Furnishing information under RTI Act 2005. 
 
Sir, 

 Please refer to your RTI application dated 24-09-2014, which has been received in the 

Department of Public Enterprises from DoPT vide DPE reference no. DPENT/R/2014/00295 dated 

29-10-2014 seeking information under RTI Act, 2005. The information in respect of issues raised in 

your application is furnished as under: 

Reply (1-3) 

The Department of Public Enterprises (DPE) has not issued any guidelines in regard to 

forwarding of application for outside employment by Public Sector Units. Policy on recruitment at 

below Board level posts in Central Public Sector Enterprise (CPSE) is framed by the concerned 

CPSE in consultation with their administrative Ministry/ Department, if any. For further information, 

your RTI application is forwarded to Ministry of Power, the administrative ministry for NPCIL.  

2. The Appellate Authority in this case is Shri Ashok Kumar Pavadia, Joint Secretary, DPE, 

Room No. 404, Block No. 14, CGO Complex, Public Enterprises Bhawan, CGO Complex, Lodhi 

Road, New Delhi – 110003. 

      Yours sincerely, 
 

           
 (J.N. Prasad) 

Director & CPIO-GM Div. 

Copy to : 
 

 

1) Nodal Officer-RTI cell, 

Ministry of Power, Shram Shakti Bhawan, 

Rafi Marg, New  Delhi. 

 

 

2) Ministry of Personnel, Public Grievances & 

Pensions, D/o Personnel & Training  

(Sh. Raju Saraswati, US & CPIO)  

North Block, New Delhi. 

In reference to DoPT letter no. 

49011/4/2014-Estt-(c) dated 16th October 

2014.     

 


